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 OSHA Stresses Fireworks Safety 
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We can all agree, the fireworks around the July 4th holiday are great. But, did you ever stop and think
about the dangers employees of the pyrotechnics industry face in manufacturing, storing and
selling these products? OSHA has a web page dedicated to discussing hazards associated with retail
sales of fireworks and fireworks displays. For more information on this topic, see OSHA’s
recent news release.

Have a safe and happy holiday weekend.
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